
Cemetery Trustees 
Meeting Minutes 
February 5, 2019 
 
Meeting opened at 5:30 PM 
 
Present were Chairman Susan Weeks, Charlotte Allen, and Guy Pike. Max LeDoux arrived at 5:45. 
 
Minutes of the Jan. 8, 2019 meeting were approved as written. 
 
All were in agreement that the information on the Town website was in order with the exception of the 
Burial Permit. A final draft of an application for burial permit/certificate of right of burial/ report of 
burial document was approved to be sent for inclusion on the Town website. 3-0 
 
A Right of Burial was purchased by the Lundberg-Bournes sisters Cremation plot 2-10. 
 
The Trustees received a letter from the Agricultural Commision outlining their plans for next year and 
some items that might be beneficial to the efforts of both entities. 
Chairman Weeks will draft a letter in response for approval. 
 
After Charlotte, Guy, and Max wished Sue a heartfelt Happy Birthday, the meeting Adjourned at 6:10 
PM 
 
The next meeting will be on 5 March 2019 at 5:30 PM 
 
Public input/attendance is always welcome. 
 
Submitted by Guy Pike, Secretary, Cemetery Trustees 
 


